REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

Risk Assessment Services for the CDBG-Funded Housing Rehabilitation Program

The Town of Plainfield is requesting proposals from qualified individuals or firms to conduct lead-based paint risk assessments and preparation of lead-based paint management/mitigation/abatement plans for residential properties participating in their Small Cities Housing Rehabilitation Loan Program. The Town anticipates 15-20 properties to participate over a three-year period.
Interested parties can obtain information by contacting Mary Ann Chinatti Town Planner, Town of Plainfield 860-230-3028 or mchinatti@plainfieldct.org Monday - Thursday 8:00- 5:00. The RFP is also available on the Towns website at www.plainfieldct.org under Invitation to Bid RFQ’s and RFP’s, and on the State of Connecticut Department of Administrative Services (DAS) website at www.ct.gov/das.

Submit one original and three hard copies and 1 digital copy of the proposals to Mary Ann Chinatti Town Planner, Town of Plainfield, 8 Community Avenue, Plainfield, CT  06374 by 2:00 PM on July 25, 2019, 2019, at which time bids proposals will be publically opened.  “Request for Proposal – Risk Assessment Services for the CDBG-Funded Housing Rehabilitation Program” must be included on the outside of the envelope.
The Town of Plainfield reserve the right to reject any and all bids or any portion of any bid or to waive any technicality if deemed in the best interest of the Town of Plainfield.  
EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER
SBE/WBE/MBE FIRMS ARE ENCOURAGED TO APPLY. 
